
The Lincoln Board of License Commissioners 
hereby gives notice that the following 
corporation has made an application to keep 
for sale and to sell Alcoholic Beverages in 
the Town of Lincoln from December 1, 2017 
to November 30, 2018, inclusive under the 
provisions of Section 3-5 and 3-7 of RIGL.

Transfer from

Lincoln Liquors LLC
182 Front Street

Lincoln, RI 02865

To

Lincoln Liquors LLC
172 Front Street

Lincoln, RI 02865

Remonstrants are entitled to be heard before 
the granting of such license at a public 
hearing of the Lincoln Board of License 
Commissioners to be held at the Lincoln Town 
Hall, 100 Old River Road, Lincoln, June 19, 
2018, at 7:00 p.m.  All persons interested may 
be heard at that time.

Individuals requesting interpreter services for 
the hearing impaired must notify the Town 
Clerk at 333-1100, seventy-two hour (72) 
prior to the hearing date.

Karen D. Allen, CMC
Town Clerk
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